ES6-90 W

SELECTMEN’S MEETING
EXECUTIVE SESSION
February 3, 1997

PRESENT: Selectmen Chairman McSweeney, Mr. Dailey, Mr. Busa, Mr. Fenn, Mrs. Eddison;
Mr. White, Town Manager; Ms. Crew Vine, Assistant Town Manager; Mr. Cohen, Town
Counsel and Ms. Smith, Executive Clerk.

Collective Bargaining

Mr. McSweeney reported that Joe Dini had sent a memo to Jeff Young and the School
Committee suggesting they engage in Collective Bargaining with the LEA concerning the 1
1/2% wage increase guidelines.

Mr. White indicated that he had reviewed the FY98 School budget at the request of Mr.
McSweeney and he had several areas of concern. Mr. McSweeney indicated he would be having
a meeting on Friday the 7th and 14th with the School representatives to come to some conclusion
for closing the budget gap which may have collective bargaining.

Upon motion duly made and seconded, it was voted to adjourn at 9:55 p.m.
A true record, Attest:

Phyllis A. Smith
Executive Clerk



SELECTMEN’S MEETING Q
EXECUTIVE SESSION I
February 24, 1997

PRESENT: Selectmen Chairman McSweeney, Mr. Dailey, Mr. Busa, Mr. Fenn, Mrs. Eddison;

Mr. White, Town Manager; Ms. Crew Vine, Assistant Town Manager and Ms. .Smith, Executive
Clerk.

Collective Bargaining

Mr. White reported that the Town’s DPW, Police and Dispatchers Unions are seeking very high
wage Increases.

Upon motion duly made and seconded, it was voted to adjourn at 9:25 p.m.
A true record, Attest:

Phyllis A. Smith
Executive Clerk



ES6-92 W

SELECTMEN’S MEETING
EXECUTIVE SESSION
March 17, 1997

PRESENT: Selectmen: Chairman McSweeney, Mr. Fenn, Mrs. Eddison, Mr. Enrich; Mr. White,
Town Manager; Mr. Cohen, Town Counsel and Ms. Smith, Executive Clerk.

Collective Bargaining
Mr. White passed out a set of D.P.W. Union proposals and explained that the Union and the

Town agreed on all of the policy issues; however, the Town had to bargain to impasse to be in
compliance with the collective bargaining laws.

Upon motion duly made and seconded, it was voted to adjourn at 11:45 p.m.
A true record, Attest:

Phyllis A. Smith
Executive Clerk



ES6-96

SELECTMEN’S MEETING
EXECUTIVE SESSION
May 19, 1997

PRESENT: Selectmen: Chairman McSweeney, Mr. Fenn, Mr. Busa, Mrs. Eddison, Mr. Enrich;
Mr. White, Town Manager; Mr. Cohen, Town Counsel and Ms. Smith, Executive Clerk.

School Committee: Chairman Peltz, Mr. Dini, Mrs. Elberger, Mr. Rosenberg, Mrs. Neumeier;
Superintendent Young and Labor Attorney Newman.
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Litigation

Mr. White, at the request of Norman Cohen who had to leave the meeting earlier, indicated there
is a problem with the terms of the Federal grant for the purchase of the buses for Lexpress. The
Town will have to enter into negotiations with a complaining Transportation union. Mr. Cohen
is checking with other communities on the terms of grants they have received.

Mr. White will get back to the Board with more information.
Upon motion duly made and seconded, it was voted to adjourn at 7:40 p.m.

A true record, Attest:
Phyllis A. Smith
Executive Clerk




ES6-97

SELECTMEN’S MEETING
EXECUTIVE SESSION
June 2, 1997

PRESENT: Selectmen Chairman McSweeney, Mr. Busa, Mr. Fenn, Mrs. Eddison, Mr. Enrich;

Mr. White, Town Manager; Ms. Crew Vine, Assistant Town Manager and Ms. Smith, Executive
Clerk.

Land Acquisition

LexHAB Chairman Marshall Derby reported on a possible site for a scattered site house which is
part of the Diamond Jr. High School property. Board Members asked Mr. Derby to work with
the Conservation Commission. The Town Manager indicated he would see to it that the culvert
is unclogged.

The Board asked Mr. Derby to pursue the site with the School Committee and report back to the
Board on the progress of obtaining the site.

Upon motion duly made and seconded, it was voted to adjourn at 9:35 p.m.
A true record, Attest:

Phyllis A. Smith
Executive Clerk



ES6-99 , e

SELECTMEN’S MEETING W*
EXECUTIVE SESSION Prd
June 30, 1997 t

PRESENT: Selectmen: Chairman McSweeney, Mr. Fenn, Mr. Busa, Mrs. Eddison, Mr. Enrich;
* Mr. White, Town Manager; Mr. Cohen, Town Counsel and Ms. Smith, Executive Clerk.

Re dacted

_Litigation

Mr. Cohen reported that negotiations have been concluded with the transportation union and it
appears that the Town may now go forward with the Federal grant to purchase alternate fuel

buses for Lexpress.

Upon motion duly made and seconde&, it was voted to adjourn at 10:25 p.m.

A true record, Attest:

Phyllis A. Smith
Executive Clerk



